
Subject: Summer term begins 

Date sent: 19th April 2020, 11:43am 

Great Barford C of E Primary Academy 

Dear All, 

I hope that you have all had a peaceful Easter, that you and your 

families remain well and that the Easter Bunny was able to make the 

usual deliveries despite the current restrictions. 

School remained open over the Easter break and we were able to 

support children and families from other local schools and settings as 

well as our own. Numbers are low but this does help with social 

distancing. 

So, the summer term begins tomorrow and the work we have set for 

the children is now visible on the school website. Please remember 

what I said previously about home working. We know that it is difficult 

and the most important thing is that your children are safe and 

protected against the virus and everyone’s mental health and well-

being has to be the priority at the moment. The work is there as a 

support and guide for you to use when the time is right for you and 

your children. As I said before there are so many things that your child 

can be doing. They will still be learning important skills.  

If you need to contact us or have a message or an update for us 

please do so via admin@gbpa.org.uk. Mrs Meadows is there manning 

the email and will pass on your messages to the rest of us. Although 

we are not in school for much of the time, our staff are busy beavering 

away planning and organising for the future and for when we can all 

be together again. 

Take care and keep safe and well. 

Kind regards, 

Sarah Evans and the GBPA Team 

  

 


